Our Nature Walk
Last Friday morning we went on a nature walk to Castletown.We were going to Castletown because we were taking part in An Fomhar which is looking for signs of autumn. To get there we walked it was a fun walk and on the way we passed Kildrought house which has the oldest living tree on main street. Mrs.Fleming and Mr.Minnock came with us. Mrs.Fleming knew a lot about Castletown it was like she knew it top to bottom. We walked to the Castletown house and on the way we saw Yew trees. Yew trees are deadly poisonous because of their berries that is why we have them in graveyards so the cows won’t eat the grass. After we saw the Old Soldier tree on the Avenue. Next we passed the Ha Ha Ditch it is in a field so if you run too quick through it you will fall into it. A few minutes later we saw a bat box it was a camera to spot the bats flying in the sky. We left Castletown House and returned through the field beside the river liffey. On the way back we saw a squirrel and a Sequoia tree and when we got back to school we found out we walked 7,500 metres
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